
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

August 26, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  V.B. 
 
 
TOPIC:   Recommendation Regarding Use of Supplemental Material 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
recommendation of the Review Committee to discontinue use of the News Currents 
periodical in the district’s elementary schools.  
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
A representative committee of LPS staff examined the materials presented and have 
concluded that the periodical should be discontinued for use based upon thorough review 
of Board of Education policy and the periodical in question.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Andrea Oquist, Director of Elementary Programs 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachmenta 
 
AO/ch 


